09-22-2011

Mr. Bill Roberts
News Editor
 The Idaho Statesman
Boise, ID

Dear Robert
	I thought you might be interested in Micron Technology, Inc.’s newest project. We are starting a new department which will manufacture high-end, low-cost USB flash drives for the average consumer. The manufacturing department will be a part of SpecTek, a division owned by Micron. The new division will enlist about twenty people of the highest technology know-how caliber from around the state and region. We want the people of Idaho to know that, despite the economy, Micron is aiming high by expanding our manufacturing and trying to set a standard for the semiconductor industry. 
	If you have any questions about our new manufacturing department or about Micron future plans, you may contact me by phone or email or I would be happy to schedule an interview. 
	Also, if you would like any pictures for an article, I have several of our prototype USB flash drives.

Thank You,
Austin Ling
Storage Department HR Coordinator
Micron Technology, Inc.
(757) 358-7110



